Derozio Memorial College
Rajarhat Road, Kolkata-136

NOTICE Date 12/04/2019

It is hereby notified to all the students of Department of Bengali that a Library Resource Orientation
Programme will be held on 17™ April, 2019 (Wednesday) at the College Auditorium at
12.30PM.

All the students of the said department are requested to be present in the said Programme.
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Copy to the HoD of Dept. of Bengali
Copy to Notice Book for Teaching Staff
Copy to Library Notice Board

Copy to Departmental Notice Board
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